
Niagara South Common Element 

Condominium Corporation No. 171 

 

Parking Notice 
This is a reminder that parking on ANY roadway 

is NOT permitted. Please ensure you are using 

your unit driveway or garage.  

ALL roadways are considered a fire route and 

parking is prohibited.  

Please also be considerate of your neighbours 

as roadways are small and parking upon them 

makes it difficult to exit driveways. 

It is the responsibility of Owners to 

communicate this to your tenants. 

Thank you. 
 

Shabri Properties Ltd. 
Sarah Rozon-Cusack, Property Manager 

September 30th, 2024 


